Minutes of the Paul Revere Village Association Board meeting
June 11, 2007-

Members in attendance- Fred Stevens, Laurie Guptill, Helena Flanagan, Ellen Mushlin,
Eric Hatcher, Jeff and Maureen Grinnell, 4 Meetinghouse Lane

The Board discussed deck repair, scheduling and communication with homeowners.
Danny has begun to repair decks throughout the complex.

The Board discussed landscaping, mulching the beds, weed removal from beds.

The Board discussed the PRVA web site and the possibility of Ellen Mushlin assuming
some of the web site related work.

The Board discussed drainage problems on Village Green and possible solutions.
Minutes approved 5-0.

Next meeting Monday July 9- 6pm 3 Lex.



